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IS THE RIGHT THING TO DO, UNFORTUNATELY MOST PEOPLE DON’T CARE ABOUT THE PLIGHT OF
THE POOR.
 

Anapreet Kaur Gill
Site Manager
North Plains Senior Plaza
31485 NW Kaybern St/PO Box 608
North Plains, OR 97133
npsp@cascade-management.com
p 503-647-5335  f  503-647-1009
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NOTICE: This communication may contain confidential information.  If you are not the intended recipient or believe you may
have received this communication in error, please reply to the sender indicating that fact and delete the copy you received. 
Do not print, copy, retransmit, disseminate or otherwise use the information.  Thank you.
 
ADVICE NOTICE: We advise you that you must not construe this communication or any attachment as containing any tax
advice, legal advice, development or investment advice. Further, the advice contained in this email is not intended to be used
and cannot be used for the purpose of avoiding any federal tax penalties or as legal advice.  Sender provides advice, estimates
and content herein based on professional experience and makes no warranties about the effectiveness or accuracy of advice. 
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